
 
 

 

 

 

 

21st October 2021 
KCh/KTr 

 
Dear Parents and Prospective Sixth Form Students  
 
 
SIXTH FORM OPEN EVENING 
Thursday 4th November from 6.00pm to 8.00pm  
 
 
Our Sixth Form Open Evening is an opportunity for prospective parents and students to 
explore our pathways and courses on offer to those students starting Sixth Form in 
September 2022.    
 
 
The evening will start with a welcome and introduction in the hall at 6.00pm, after which 
you will be free to talk to subject staff who will be able to advise you on the courses on 
offer and answer subject specific questions. 
 
 
Sixth Form students at The Malling School have the opportunity to choose from a wide 
range of pathways to study, including The International Baccalaureate Careers 
Programme, The International Baccalaureate Diploma Programme and our Level 2 
pathways. 
 
 
If you wish to attend the Sixth Form Open Evening please use the link below to book 
your place 

The Malling School Events | Eventbrite 
Alternatively, you can also book your place by visiting our website 
www.themallingschool.kent.sch.uk/news 
 
  
Yours sincerely   
 
 

 
 
Kelly Chimanga 
Head of Sixth Form  
 
 

 

 

 

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/o/the-malling-school-35759696833
http://www.themallingschool.kent.sch.uk/news


 
 

 


